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From: Tammy Macaluso <treasurer@riegelsville.org>
Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2023 12:02 PM
To: 
Subject: Ref. #BS-W01469-1349314495
Attachments: 125 Maplewood Rd-1.pdf

Hello, 
 
Please find aƩached the requested water history for the above reference number.  SepƟc is on lot, no public 
sepƟc.  The next water bills will be mailed in January 2024. 
 
Tammy L. Macaluso, Treasurer 
Riegelsville Borough 
615 Easton Road 
PO Box 351 
Riegelsville, PA  18077-0351 
(610) 749-2726 Borough Office 
(610) 749-0610 Fax  
 
Hours:  Tues-Fri, 8 am - 2 pm 
The information in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged and protected under State and/or Federal Laws. It 
is intended solely for the addressee. Access to this email by anyone else is unauthorized. If you are not the intended 
recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and 
may be unlawful.  If you believe that you have received this email in error, please contact the sender or call 610-749-2726. 
 


